
REQUEST FOR STATEMENTS OF QUALIFICATIONS 
ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES 

 
University of California, Merced 

 
The University of California, Merced is soliciting Statements of Qualifications from architecture 
firms interested in providing architectural services for the following project: 
 

Science and Engineering 1 – Space Renovations 
Project No. 908065/900330 

 
The project will provide space renovations to offices, laboratories and laboratory support spaces 
located in the existing Science and Engineering 1 Building on the UC Merced campus.   
 
The Request for Statements of Qualifications (RFQ), which sets forth details regarding the scope 
of services, the selection process, and other necessary information, is posted at the following 
website: http://www.ucmerced.edu/rfp-rfq. 
 
A Statement of Qualifications (SOQ) form, a Request for Supplemental Information, a 
registration form, and instructions for other requirements for the submittal also are included.  The 
RFQ for this project will be available beginning Thursday, December 13, 2012.  Seven (7) copies 
of the submittal are required - in bound form, and they must be delivered to the address below no 
later than 1:00 pm, Thursday, January 3, 2013.    
Please address submittals to: 
 
Via Us Mail: 

Associate Vice Chancellor Thomas E. Lollini, FAIA 
Physical Planning, Design & Construction 

University of California, Merced 
5200 North Lake Road 

Merced, CA  95343 
Via Overnight Delivery: 
 

Associate Vice Chancellor Thomas E. Lollini, FAIA 
University of California, Merced 

Physical Planning Design & Construction 
767 E. Yosemite Ave., Suite C 

Merced CA 95340 
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